
EDUSAVE AWARDS FOR PRIMARY SCHOOLS 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Edusave Awards are given by the government annually to Singaporean pupils to help equalise 
educational opportunities and motivate pupils to excel in schools.  These Singaporean pupils must 
have performed well or made good progress in their school work and have good conduct.  The 
Edusave Awards for Achievement, Good Leadership & Service (EAGLES) serves to recognise pupil’s 
leadership qualities, service to community and schools and excellence in non-academic activities.  This 
leaflet provides information on the different types of Edusave Awards: 

 Edusave Scholarship 
 Edusave Merit Bursary 
 Good Progress Award 
 EAGLES 

Eligibility and Notification of Awards 

 Edusave 
Scholarship 

Edusave Merit 
Bursary 

Good Progress 
Award 

EAGLES 

For 
Whom? 

Primary 5 and 6 
pupils within top 
10% of each 
level and have 
good conduct. 

Primary 1 to 6 pupils 
within top 25% of 
each level, have good 
conduct and gross 
household income 
below $4,000 per 
month. 

Primary 2 to 6 pupils 
within top 10% based 
on improvement in 
rank position in each 
level and have good 
conduct. 

Primary 4 to 6 pupils 
who demonstrate 
students' leadership 
qualities, offer good 
service to community 
and schools, and excel 
in non-academic 
activities.  Pupils must 
also pass the school 
exams and have good 
conduct. 

How 
Much? 

Top 5% - $400 

Next 5% - $350 

Primary 1 to 3 - $200 

Primary 4 to 6 - $250 

Primary 2 to 3 - $100 

Primary 4 to 6 - $150 
Primary 4 to 6 - $150 

How is it 
given? 

Pupils who are 
eligible for the 
award will be 
notified by post 
in late 
November. 

 Pupils who are 
nominated for the 
bursary will receive 
an application form 
by post in late 
November. 

 If your household 
income is below 
$4,000, you can 
complete the 
application form 
and submit the form 
to the community 
centre/club nearest 
to your house, in 
early December. 

 Successful 
applicants will be 
notified by post in 
December. 

Pupils who are 
eligible for the award 
will be notified by 
post in mid 
December. 

 

Eligible pupils will be 
selected by schools.  
Awardees will be 
notified by post in mid 
December. 

 
We wish your child every success in his/her studies and non-academic activities. 
 


